
Karas Test Business
2806 John Street 4
Juneau, AK 99801

05-26-2023

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

On March 7, 2023 the ARSSTC notified all registered remote sellers of the change to the City of
Nome's seasonal sales tax rate. The March 7 2023 ARSSTC notice stated the following:

"During its last municipal election, the City of Nome's seasonal sales tax was rescinded. The election
results were certified October 4, 2022.

This means that effective October 4, 2022 the City of Nome only has a year-round sales tax rate of
5% and no longer has a seasonal increase. For more information on this change, please visit the City
of Nome's website: https://www.nomealaska.org/."

Unfortunately, we have heard from Nome residents that numerous remote sellers have been
charging the incorrect 7% sales tax rate during the month of May. Please take the time now to
review your tax settings for the City of Nome to ensure that only the 5% sales tax rate is being
charged now, and for future filing periods. In addition, we would ask that you preemptively proceed
with issuing refunds to any customer that was charged 7% sales tax during May 2023 instead of the
5% sales tax.

For additional questions or concerns please contact: AMSTP@AKML.org or (907) 790-5300.

Clinton Singletary
Statewide Municipal Sales Tax Director
Alaska Remote Seller Sales Tax Commission


